
ADDENDUM NO. 1  
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 2025-032 

KITSAP COUNTY  
 

TO: All Respondents 
 
FROM: Glen McNeill. Purchasing Supervisor 
 
CLOSING DATE: 08/22/2025 @2:30 pm [Changed] 
 
REF NO.:           2025-032 KITSAP COUNTY PARENT COALITION AND PARENT TO PARENT 
 
 
DATE: 07/30/2025 
  
 
Addendum 1 to Request for Proposals 2025-032 is to address questions received as well as extend the 
closing date for responses to Friday, August 22, 2025. 
 
QUESTION AND ANSWER SECTION: 
 

1. Can you clarify if the parent-to-parent program is a new one for the Kitsap area or if it is taking 
over for South Sound Parent 2 Parent including the current staff? 
 
Answer: The applicant will take over responsibilities, outlined in the RFP scope of work, of the 
South Sound Parent 2 Parent program. It will be up to the awarded agency to hire staff. The 
awarded agency will be the sole provider of the Parent 2 Parent program in Kitsap County.  

 

 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


